From: WendyJo Hamlin < whwendy54@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 8, 2025 6:43 AM
To: City of Douglas <info@douglasmi.gov>

Subject: Re: Notice - Beery Field Charging Station Fee Structure Change

As a user of the charging station, I am pleased with this plan. Yes it has been a nice benefit to have free charging available, but the benefits of a quicker charge will be nice. I hope that you are able to add 2 more stations. This is a growing need.

Respectfully,

Wendy Hamlin

On Tue, Mar 4, 2025 at 1:41 PM City of Douglas < info@douglasmi.gov > wrote:



GENERAL INFO

BEERY FIELD CHARGING STATION FEE STRUCTURE CHANGE:

EFFECTIVE MARCH 26, 2025

For the past five years, the City of the Village of Douglas has proudly offered free EV charging to our community, demonstrating our dedication to green energy. 86 W Center St. Douglas MI 49406-0757 Phone 269-857-1438 Fax 269-857-4751 https://douglasmi.gov/